
 
 

 

Under the ACA, any employer that offers health insurance is required to disclose information 

about coverage offered to full time employees via Form 1095-C. Recently, legislation was 

changed making it so employers are no longer required to send employees a Form 1095-C 

unless the employee requests a copy of the form.  

If you would like a copy of your 1095-C form, you can make your request to Katelyn Riewestahl 

via one of the following methods:  

Email: riewestahlk@spooner.k12.wi.us  

Phone: 715-635-2171 ext 4001 

Letter: SASD Attn: Katelyn Riewestahl 

​    801 Cty Hwy A 

​    Spooner, WI 54801 

 

Thank you,  

 
Katelyn Riewestahl 

Spooner Area School District 
Human Resources/Payroll Specialist 
Phone: 715-635-2171 ext 4001 
Email: riewestahlk@spooner.k12.wi.us 
Fax: 715-635-7174 

mailto:riewestahlk@spooner.k12.wi.us
mailto:riewestahlk@spooner.k12.wi.us

